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Director 
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Royal I4firmary 
EDINBURGH 

20th November 1984 

Thanks you for your letter of the 15th November. 

My first reaction is to congratulate yourself. Dr Ludlam and 

Dr Perry on an excellent job and to offer my thanks on behalf of all 

the Directors. 

I have examined the data provided in your letter and agree with 

all the four conclusions made. I do not beleive, at the present time, 

there is sufficient Formation to warrant the detailed investi at&on of 

other batches, other fan, 023110090. 

Kindest regards. 

Yours sincerely 

John 0 Cash 
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